20 No. 33126 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 23 APRIL 2010

NOTICE 327 OF 2010
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO APPLY FOR AN EXPROPRIATION

(in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 4 of 2006)

Eskom hereby gives notice of its intention to apply to the Department of Public Works for
expropriation of;

A servitude approximately 742 meters long and 55 meters wide over Portion 0 of the Farm
Pilgrims Estate No.272 registration division Viljoenskroon RD held by titie deed T17760/1998
with the registered owner being Altona Trust

This expropriation is for the construction of a 400kV transmission line. This transmission line
is required in order to meet the increased demand for electricity in the Northern Cape.

Expropriation will result in minimal interference with the current land use.

A copy of the expropriation application may be viewed between 08h00 and 14h00 at the local
Eskom office situated at No.22 Goueweg, Townlands, Klerksdorp, the contact person is Ms
Blondie Moukangwe and her number is 018-464 6694, and at Eskom Head Office, Megawatt
Park, 1 Maxwell Drive, Sunninghill, Sandton and the contact person is Mr Pieter Steenkamp,
his number is 011-800 5818

Any interested party must deliver objections or submissions in respect of this application to
the General Manager, Corporate legal department, Eskom Holdings Lid, PO Box 1081,
Johannesburg, 2000 on or before the 25" May 2010.

All persons who might be affected by this expropriation have the right to have the decision
reviewed in terms of S 6 of Act 3 of 2000.






